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October 6,2008 License: 29-043 3 3 -0 1 

TO Whom It May Concern, 

This letter is to request an amendment to our radioa.ctive materials license 3s follows: 

Please add Dr. Aruna Patel to our license for the following use categories 35.300, 35.400 
and Iridium 192 for uses with High Dose Rate Remote Afierloading. She was previously 
on license 29-14017-01 as an authcrized user for these materials. 

Please add the use of depleted Uranium to Murray Becker, MD and Anthony Yudd, MD, 

Please remove the following indiwtluals from this license: Eli Finkelstein, MD and Jeffiey 
Sterling, MD. 

Please expedite the request to add Dr. P ate1 to the license for the above categories. I will need 
her added to the license prior to October 3 lSt. 

Any questions regarding the above matter should be directed to Linda Veldkarnp at 908-994- 
8751. Thank you for your cooperation i;i this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Chief Physicist/ Radiation Safety Office:. 

Nancy DiLegfo, PhD 
Vice President of Clinical Services-Admi iiistration 


